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At Friday December 2nd, I will update tome components of the site, including the Core for improved stability and security.

Along with that come some new features, especially concerning your Profile (completely new look there) and Instant
Messaging. Ever wanted to write a PM, and forgotten the exact username of the recepient? There will be a list with all
Knights to write to.

 So if the site is down on Friday or you stumble upon something strang, don't wonder. Check out the link below for more
new after the Update.
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